Myers, Jeanie

From: Rosanne Bitondo

Sent: 2021/06/17 1:19 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]JApplication #A-2021-0115 Ward 10 (Lot 97, Plan 43M-1601 (34 Odeon

Street, Brampton)

‘Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do |
‘not trust or are not expecting. |

Dear Jeanie Myers,

With reference to the subject application we wish to express our concerns to the size of the structure immediately behind our property. This
structure is beyond the limits of the city bylaws in square footage and height.

When making our purchase in 2002 we selected PL 43M1601 Lot 64 based on the development plans which did not include any obstructing
structures directly behind Lot 64. The structure, which is currently in the building phase, has obstructed all views. As a result we feel that
our property has now been stripped of the initial appeal and value, We request that our concerns be shared and considered in the decision,

Also, we request that we be notified of the decision of the Committee of Adjustment in respect to the subject application.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Pietro & Rosanna Bitondo

41 Saint Hubert Dr (PL 43M1601 Lot 64)
Rrampton ON L6P 1W1



